
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER NO 29 2020 
24 SEPTEMBER 2020 

 
 
 

BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 
Lord Jesus, You make yourself PRESENT in a special way  

in the bread and wine at MASS to become our food and drink.  
Keep in us the wonder of this mystery  

that we may recognise you in the breaking of the bread,  
that we may know you ever more intimately and  

live in ever close and deeper union with you.  
You in us and we in You. Amen. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
This Sunday, 27 September, is the Feast of St Vincent De Paul, Priest. He was born in Gascony 
(France) in 1581; he died in Paris on this day in 1660. He was a parish priest who worked for the 
apostolic renewal of the clergy, founding the Congregation of the Mission (Vincentians) for missionary 
work in rural areas and for the formation of clergy. He was committed above all to the oppressed and 
disadvantaged.  The work of the Society of St Vincent De Paul is important to our school community, 
and we assist the Society through the work done by our ‘Young Vinnies’. In this time of unemployment 
and disadvantage to many throughout the local community, our support of SVDP is very important and 
highly appreciated.   
 
Congratulations to all our students who celebrated their 1st Holy Communion last weekend. Thank you 
to Father Marian and Father Dariusz for a beautiful Mass. Thank you to our wonderful staff for all the 
extra work put into this special significant milestone in the spiritual growth of our students.    
 

Mrs Jennifer Colyer who has been a valued staff member 
here at St Andrew’s since January of 2000 has 
announced her retirement. She was working in Kindy in 
2020 and has been an Education Assistant in many year 
levels.  Jen has a passion for working with the Junior 
Primary Students and she will miss them and the fun 
learning times they shared. She was always a very 
reliable and experienced lifeguard at our Aqua Fun Day. 
Jen shared her creativity and flair for art throughout the 
school on many occasions. She will be greatly missed by 
both the staff and students. We wish Jen a very happy 
and relaxing retirement enjoying her many interests and 
her six grandchildren! 

 
Also, congratulations to all our students who participated in our Sports Carnival last week. Well done to 
all students who achieved ‘Champion Boy’ or ‘Champion Girl’ in their year levels. A huge thank you to 
Mr Waddell and our wonderful staff, especially those who came in early to assist in setting up for the 
day. Another big thank you goes to all parents who came in for open night and supported our Bookfair. 
A special thank you to Mrs Parody and all staff who assisted with the Bookfair and Open Night.   
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At this time of the year many parents and children are interested in their teachers and what is happening 
for the following year. There has been no formal decision as to which staff member will be teaching 
which grade in 2021. However, all teachers in schools are requested to change grades, every few years, 
as this is a part of their professionalism. In schools, like our own, this means that some children may 
have a teacher that they have had in previous years. This is unavoidable, and most children look forward 
to the excitement of the new grade (so does the teacher). If any parent has any concerns, they are 
welcome to place this in writing to Mr Fontaine, next term. 
 
We wish all in our school community a safe and happy holiday. We remind you that full summer uniform 
should be worn in Term Four and we look forward to seeing our students returning on Tuesday 13th 
October. 
 
God blesses 
 
 
Fintan Archer  
Acting Principal  
 

VISION STATEMENT 
St Andrew’s CPS offers an education that acknowledges, respects  

and nurtures the uniqueness of each person. 
Within a framework of Catholic values and teamwork, 

the students will be challenged and supported to recognise their gifts 
and develop their potential as they learn and contribute to their community 

 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
If your child has lost or misplaced any article of clothing please check the box in the undercover area, 
especially after sports days. Any item, which is clearly marked with your child’s name, has been returned 
to your child. 
 
FREE DRESS DAY – SPORTS THEME 
Children are invited to wear appropriate free dress (no 
thongs or offensive t-shirt slogans, etc.) on Friday 25 
September for a Gold Coin donation to Catholic charities. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
TERM 4 PLANNER 
A Term 4 Planner and Canteen Menu accompanies this 
newsletter. Please place them in your diaries. (The dates 
are correct at the time of printing this newsletter.) If any 
unavoidable changes occur, we will advise families through 
the school newsletter. 

 
UNIFORM SHOP 
Please note that the school sport socks have been unavailable from Perm-a-pleat. This is due to 
COVID-19 and the factory has been in lockdown. Should you need socks please try to purchase them 
and if this is not possible please send a note to your class teacher to explain why your child is out of 
uniform. 

 
 
 
 
 



Happy birthday to  
 

Max M, Ashton P, Grace W, Yvette M, Nico P, Mia D, Joshua R, Iona B, Amber P, 
Kane P, Scarlett P, Jack K, Isis M, Judd T, Isaac M, Molly S, Mikayla W, Jai R, 

Annabelle S, Dhueng N, Amelia K, Bronny J, Lilly-May R 
 

 
 
 

SPORT NEWS 
 
A huge congratulations to all the students that participated in the 2020 Athletics Carnival.  A special 
congratulations to Amalfi Faction who won the Faction Carnival shield this year.  
 
A big thanks to the P & F Committee for the 3 wonderful new faction Flags that looked brilliant when 
carried out by the captains.  
 
It was awesome to see so many close races and the timing gates were again, very handy in deciding 
the placement of winners. Congratulations is also given to this year’s Champion Boys and Girls from 
Years 3-6. 
 

Year level Champions Champion Girls Champion Boys 
Year 3 
1) Champion 
2) Runner Up Champion 
3) 2nd Runner Up 

Champion 

 

1) Danica B 
2) Emily H 
3) Neve G 

 

1) Liam C 
2) Kaelan H 
3) Ryan W 

Year 4:  
1) Champion 
2) Runner Up Champion 
3) 2nd Runner Up 

Champion 

 

1) Ameleah F 
2) Grace J-F 
3) Charlize N 

 

1) Jaison J 
2) Tighe W 
3) Luca P 

 

Year 5:  
1) Champion 
2) Runner Up Champion 
3) 2nd Runner Up 
Champion 

 

 

1) Eleanor B 

2) Elysia B 

3) Tori G  

 

 

1) Thomas Smith 

2) Taj S & Simon P 

3) Heath C 

 

Year 6:  
1) Champion 
2) Runner Up Champion 
3) 2nd Runner Up 

Champion 

 

1) Isla L 
2) Shanley H 
3) Haley W 

 

1) Athiei D 
2) Sean C 

3) Angelo B & Dhueng N 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 

 
Students will be notified in the coming days if they have been successfully selected for the Inter-School 
Athletics Carnival, which will be held at Ridgewood Oval on the Friday 30th October in week 3 of  
Term 4.  A massive thank you to everyone who assisted and helped-out with the running of the Athletics 
Carnival, I really appreciated your support over both days. 
 
Zac Waddell - Physical Education Teacher 
 



LIBRARY NEWS – BOOK FAIR 
 
A sincere thank you is extended once again to all the families who supported our annual Bookfair. The 
event continues to be one in which the children really look forward to and encourages the love of 
reading. Congratulations to the children below who are the winners of the Book Fair colouring 
competition. Winners of the Scholastic Book Fair colouring competition are: 

 
Kobee P, Chloe B, Ania L, Lucy S, Amber P, Luka N, Olivia E, Natalia C, Ella S, Sophie S, Emily H, 
Liam L, Rudraksha B, Joshua H, Maddie B, Elijah d’A 
 
Thank you to everyone who entered. 

 
Book Week parade is      TUESDAY  20TH OCTOBER   Week 2 at 8.50am in the school hall.  
 

P&F NEWS 
 
Do not forget to check out the P&F Facebook Page to keep up to date with things going on at school or 
to get in touch with us. The page name is St Andrew's Clarkson CPS P&F Group. We can also be 
contacted on the email address standrewsparentsandfriends@gmail.com   
   
ENTERTAINMENT BOOK IS BACK!!  
Entertainment Memberships are available for purchase. Memberships are all digital and expiry date is 
12 months from purchase date. There are 3 Memberships to choose from, Single City, Multi City and 
Multi Plus. Click on the link to buy yours now and support our 
school. https://www.entbook.com.au/839r16  
 

mailto:standrewsparentsandfriends@gmail.com
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.entbook.com.au%2F839r16&data=02%7C01%7CLesley.ONeil%40cewa.edu.au%7C8dd8668a0e734390715908d80a9b9349%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C637271010600314157&sdata=C7UPbg1Mok9%2FBNlG9HnCsatu2agC36ZIm0aC5GeeHa8%3D&reserved=0


PARISH NEWS 
 

 

For all Mass times and parish information please follow the following link. 
 

www.standrewsclarkson.com 
 
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL NURSE 
 
COLOUR BLINDNESS 
Colour blindness means that a person cannot distinguish some colours or see the colours differently to 
other people. Very few people who are colour blind are ‘blind’ to all colours. Commonly, the colours 
seen differently are greens, yellows, oranges, and reds. 
 
 
An information leaflet on colour blindness will be distributed to all year Pre-primary students. Please 
take the time to read the pamphlet.  
 
For more information and see the Colour Blind Awareness and Support Group 
on http://www.members.optusnet.com.au/~doverton/ 
 
If you have any concerns, colour vision testing can be performed by some general practitioners, eye 
specialists or optometrists. You can also contact your local Community Health Nurse, Denise Cassidy, 
on 0428410623. 
 
 
SCOLIOSIS 
Scoliosis is an abnormal sideways curvature of the spine. It can be detected by a simple examination 
of the back. 
 
The normal spine has three curves – one in the neck, on in the upper back and one in the lower back. 
These curves can be seen from the side, but when you look from behind the spine should appear 
straight. If the spine has a sideways curve, this is scoliosis. 
 
An information leaflet about Scoliosis will be distributed to all year 6 students. Please read through the 
information provided and check your child for scoliosis as described in the leaflet. 
 
If you have any concerns, please contact your General Practitioner or Community Health Nurse, Denise 
Cassidy on 0428410623. 
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SAT/SUN MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
10/11 OCT 

 
Week 1 

 
 

12 OCTOBER 
 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

13 OCTOBER 
 

No Staff Prayer:  
 

Playgroup  
8:30 -10:30 Hall 

 
 

No Staff Meeting 
 

14 OCTOBER 
 

Year 5 Parent 
Meeting Camp for 
2021 – 3:00pm – 

Library 
 
 

15 OCTOBER 
 
 
 

16 OCTOBER 
 
 
 

P & F meeting. 

17/18 OCT 
 

Week 2  
 

Children’s Book 
Week 
17– 23 

OCTOBER 
 

19 OCTOBER 
 

Year 3 Parent 
Meeting BYOD 

for 2021 – 3:00pm 
– Library 

 
Confirmation 

Retreat SACPS 
8:45am – 2.15pm 

Hall  
 
 

20 OCTOBER 
Staff Prayer: Caroline  
 

Book Week 
Character Parade – 

Hall 8:50am  
 

Playgroup  
8:30 -10:30 Under 

cover area 
 
 

Staff Meeting 

21 OCTOBER 
 

Year 3 Classes 
Liturgy of The Word 

8:50am- Church 
 
 
 
 
 

Finance Meeting 
Board Meeting 

22 OCTOBER 
 

Kindy Farm 
Incursion  

 

23 OCTOBER 
 
  

MJR Assembly  
 
 
 

24/25 OCT 
 
 

Week 3 
 
 

26 OCTOBER 
 

Year 6 Incursion 
Electoral Centre  

 
Year1 Incursion -
Commonwealth 

Bank  
 
 

Confirmation 
Workshop 1:30 -
2:30pm School 

Hall 
(Parents invited 

and welcome but 
not expected to 

attend) 
 

27 OCTOBER 
 
 

Staff Prayer: Deb P 
:  

Playgroup  
8:30 -10:30 Hall 

 
COW Clarkson 
Library Better 
Beginnings 

Incursion kindy  
 

No staff Meeting 

28 OCTOBER 
 
 
 
 
 

CCC Meeting – St 
Francis of Assisi 

29 OCTOBER 
 

30 OCTOBER 
 
 

Interschool 
Athletics Carnival 

Years 3 -6 ALL 
EVENTS 

Ridgewood 
Reserve- TBC 

(One Day Only) 
 
 
 
 
 

31 OCT /1 NOV 
Week 4 

 
1st Nov All 
Saints Day 

2 NOVEMBER 
 
 

All Souls Whole 
School Mass 

9:00am Church 
 (Yr 4W Host) 

 
 

3 NOVEMBER 
 

Staff Prayer: Mary 
 

Playgroup  
8:30 -10:30 Hall 

 
 

Melbourne Cup 
 

 Staff Meeting 
 

4 NOVEMBER 
 

Year PP Classes 
 Liturgy of The Word 

8:50am - Church 
Year 6 

Confirmation 
Rehearsal  

(TBC) 
 

CONFIRMATION 
6:00pm 

CHURCH  

5 NOVEMBER 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 NOVEMBER 
 
 

Years 1B & 1W 
Assembly. 

 
 
 

7/8 NOV 
 
 

Week 5 

9 NOVEMBER 
 

Footsteps Dance 
8:30 – 9:20-Yr 6 
9:20 -9;50 - PP 
9:50 -10:20–Yr 1 
10:40 -11:30 - Yr 5 
11:30 -12:20 –Yr 4 
1:05 -1:55  – Yr 3 
1:55 – 2:45 – Yr 2 
 

10 NOVEMBER 
 

Staff Prayer: Claire 
Morgan 

 
NO PLAYGROUP 

 
Kindy Orientation 

Meeting  
9:00 -10:00am 

 
STEM – Lego 

Incursion & Coding  
Year 6 

11 NOVEMBER 
 

Remembrance 
Day In classrooms 

11:00am 
Year 4 

 
 

STEM – Lego 
Incursion & Coding  

Year 4 
 

12 NOVEMBER 
 
 

STEM – Lego 
Incursion & Coding  

Year 3 
 

13 NOVEMBER 
 
 

 STEM – Lego 
Incursion & Coding  

Year 5 
 

 
  

ST ANDREW’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
TERM 4 2020 – STAFF (9 Week Student Term +1) 



14/15 NOV 
 

Week 6 
 

16 NOVEMBER 
 

Footsteps Dance 
8:30 – 9:20-Yr 6 
9:20 -9;50 - PP 
9:50 -10:20–Yr 1 
10:40 -11:30 - Yr 5 
11:30 -12:20 –Yr 4 
1:05 -1:55  – Yr 3 
1:55 – 2:45 – Yr 2 

 
Board Meeting 

5:00pm 
Budget and School 

Fees 

17 NOVEMBER 
Staff Prayer: Dani B 
 

Playgroup  
8:30 -10:30 Hall 

 
Academic All Stars 

@ St James 
School   

 
2021 Pre-Primary 

Orientation 
Afternoon Meeting 

2:00pm 
 

No Staff Meeting - 
AGM 

18 NOVEMBER 
 
 

P & F and  
School Board 

AGM 
6:00pm 

School Hall 

19 NOVEMBER 
 
 

 

20 NOVEMBER 
 
 

Years 4B & 4W 
Assembly 

 
 

Reports due to 
Sam 

21/22 NOV 
 
 

Week  
7  
 
 

23 NOVEMBER 
 
Footsteps Dance 
8:30 – 9:20-Yr 6 
9:20 -9;50 - PP 
9:50 -10:20–Yr 1 
10:40 -11:30 - Yr 5 
11:30 -12:20 –Yr 4 
1:05 -1:55  – Yr 3 
1:55 – 2:45 – Yr 2 

24 NOVEMBER 
Staff Prayer: Jacinta 

 
Playgroup  

8:30 -10:30 Hall 
 

STAFF MEETING 
 

 

25 NOVEMBER 
 
 

Indonesian Day. 
 

26 NOVEMBER 
 

IEP / CEWA 
Meetings 

27 NOVEMBER 
 

Saint Andrew’s Day 
Mass and 

Celebration  
whole School 

(Host: 5B) 
 

Special student 
Baptisms  

 
P & F Celebration 
for St. Andrew’s 

Day 
28 /29NOV  
 

Week 8 
 
 

Sun 29th Nov 
St Andrew’s 
Parish Feast 

Day Mass 
9:00am 

30 NOVEMBER 
 

Footsteps Dance 
8:30 – 9:20-Yr 6 
9:20 -9;50 - PP 
9:50 -10:20–Yr 1 
10:40 -11:30 - Yr 5 
11:30 -12:20 –Yr 4 
1:05 -1:55  – Yr 3 
1:55 – 2:45 – Yr 2 

 
 

1 DECEMBER 
Staff Prayer: Sara H 

 
Playgroup  

8:30 -10:30 Hall 
Last day 

 
Kindy - Year 6 

Nativity  
/ Carols 

Night 
5:00 Picnic  

6:00 Nativity / 
Carols 

School choir to lead 
singing  

2 DECEMBER 
 

Christmas Mass- 
(whole school)  
Host 3B / 3W 

School choir to lead 
singing  
8:50am 

3 DECEMBER 
 
 

4 DECEMBER 
 

Year 6 Graduation  
outing 

 

5/6 DEC 
 
 

Week 9 
 

7 DECEMBER 
 
Music Gala 8:45am- 

Whole School in 
Hall (Inc: Footsteps 

Dance 
performance)  

 
 
 
 

8 DECEMBER 
Staff Prayer: Nikki 

 
Kindy – Fun Day 

 
Kindy Christmas 

Party 
 

KINDY LAST DAY 
 

Santa Visit 
 
 

No Staff Meeting 

9 DECEMBER 
 

LAST DAY YEAR 6 
 

Free Dress Day 
Theme – Holidays 
Gold coin donation 

 
Year 6 Graduation 

Mass 6:00pm 
Church  

 
Year 6 Classes 

Graduation 
Ceremony  
School Hall 

(straight after Mass) 
 

10 DECEMBER 
 

Final Assembly 
first thing 

 School choir to 
lead singing 3 

carols only 
 

2021 Class 
Orientation  
Years PP - 6  

10.40am – 11.30am 
Class Lists on 

display 
 

Children will 
participate in 

transition session  

11 DECEMBER 
. 
 

Last day of Term 4 
for students  
PP – Year 5 

 
Reports SEQTA 

Engage 
 

12/13 DEC 
 

Week 10 
 
 
 
 

14 DECEMBER 
 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
(To Be confirmed) 

 
STAFF 

PLANNING  
 

15 DECEMBER 
 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
(To Be confirmed) 

 
STAFF 

PLANNING  

16 DECEMBER 
 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
(To Be confirmed) 

 
CCC MEETING 

2:00pm  
 

PLANNING  
 

17 DECEMBER 
 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
(To Be confirmed) 

 
STAFF 

PLANNING  
 

18 DECEMBER 
 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
(To Be confirmed) 

 
STAFF 

PLANNING  
 

*Activities Proposed dependent upon Government Restrictions* 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ngala Parent Information Session 
FREE 1.5 HOUR ONLINE SESSIONS FOR PARENTS AND CARERS OF 
CHILDREN 0-5 YEARS 

 
Facilitated by an experienced Ngala Child Health Nurse, these sessions are an opportunity 
for families to build on their existing knowledge, share experiences and have 
developmental questions answered. 

 
And So To Sleep 7 months –2 years Monday 14 September 12:30pm 
Tasty Toddler 1-3 years Monday 21 September 12:30pm 
Toilet Education 18 months –3 years Monday 05 October 12:30pm 
Guiding Children’s Behaviour 2-5 years Monday 12 October 12:30pm 
Guiding Children’s Behaviour 1-2 years Monday 19 October 12:30pm 
Successful Toileting 3.5 years Monday 26 October 12:30pm 
Managing a toddler & a baby Monday 02 November 12:30pm 
Now in a Bed Monday 09 November 12:30pm 

 

Where: Online, instructions will be sent once registration is complete. 
Cost: FREE 
Book online: www.ngala.com.au 
Phone: 9368 9368 or 

Email: NorthWestMetro.PCWA@ngala.com.au 
 

http://www.ngala.com.au/
mailto:NorthWestMetro.PCWA@ngala.com.au


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROTECTIVE BEHAVIOURS ONLINE 
FREE SESSION FOR PARENTS AND CARERS OF CHILDREN 4-12 YEARS 
 

Facilitated by an experienced WA Child Safety Services Officer this session discusses the 
personal safety program being taught to school children across 
Australia. The program is designed to empower children, young people and adults with strategies 
to promote safety and resilience. 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO HEAR ABOUT: 
• The early warning signs 
• How to promote body awareness and ownership 
• Safe and Unsafe Secrets 
• Assertiveness 
• Safe and unsafe touch 

How:  Online, instructions will be sent once 
registration is complete. When: Thursday 24 
September & 19 November 2020, 6:30pm Cost: 
  FREE 
Facilitator: Justine from WA Child Safety Services 
Book online: www.ngala.com.au 
Phone: 9368 9368 or 

http://www.ngala.com.au/


CYBER SAFETY ONLINE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A FREE INFO SESSION FOR PARENTS AND CARERS OF CHILDREN 3-18 YEARS 
 

Children and young people are online now more than any other time in history. They can be heavily influenced by social media and 
their online interactions and experiences. This session facilitated by WA Child Safety Services, is designed to equip parents to 
empower children and young people to have safe positives experiences whilst helping to manage 
the risks. 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO DISCUSS: 
• Managing rules, restrictions & boundaries 
• Online gaming 
• Social media & self-esteem 
• Cyberbullying 
• Pornography & sexualised media 

How: Online, instructions will be sent once registration is complete. 
When: Wednesday 7 October 2020, 6pm 
Cost: FREE 
Facilitator: WA Child Safety Services 
Book online: www.ngala.com.au Phone:
 9368 9368 or 
Email: NorthWestMetro.PCWA@ngala.com.au 

 
Delivered by: 

http://www.ngala.com.au/
mailto:NorthWestMetro.PCWA@ngala.com.au


Menu For 

Term 4 2020 
ST ANDREW’S CATHOLIC  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

 

Term 4 - 2020 

 
Online ordering is with Quick Cliq. 
Lunch bags are provided only when 

you order on-line. 



Menu for Term 4 
St Andrew’s Catholic Primary School 

Order online at Quick-Cliq 
Recess Counter Sales (Changes Daily) 
60c  Cookies 
60c  Pikelets 
$1.20   Cheesy  
$1.20  Popcorn 
$1.20  Snack Bags 
 
Lunch Counter Sales 
60c  Cookies 
60c  Pikelets 
$1.20   Cheesy  
$1.20  Popcorn 
$1.20  Snack Bags 
$1.00  Fruit Icy Stick 
$1.20  Slushie 
 
  Sandwiches   Roll   Salad 
Vegemite $2.50c     $3.00c   $3.50c 
Cheese $3.50c     $4.00c   $4.50c 
Egg  $3.50c     $4.00c   $4.50c 
Ham  $4.00c     $4.50c   $5.00c 
Chicken $4.00c     $4.50c   $5.00c 
Tuna  $4.00c     $4.50c   $5.00c 
Salad (Tomato, Carrot, Cucumber, Lettuce)      
 
 
Toasted Sandwiches 
Simply Cheese $3.50c .  Cheese & Salad $4.50c 
Vegemite & Cheese   $3.50c  Ham & Salad  $5.00c 
Ham & Cheese   $4.00c  Chicken & Salad $5.00c     
Ham, Cheese & Tomato  $4.50c  Tuna & Salad  $5.00c    
Chicken & Cheese   $4.50c     
Tuna      $4.00c   
 
Drinks 
$2.50c    Juice Bomb (99% fruit juice)  Apple & Cola  
$2.50c    Glee (99% fruit juice)   Raspberry or Tropical   
$2.50c    Master’s M Milk   Chocolate or Strawberry 
$1.60c    Juice Box    Paradise Punch 
$1.60c    Water 
  

 
 

Please understand that some products are unavailable because of no stock 
from the canteen suppliers and the COVID -19  
Please be assured that the canteen will provide a substitute where we can. 
Sorry for any inconvenience.   

 
 



Menu for Term 4 
St Andrew’s Catholic Primary School 

Order online at Quick-Cliq 
 
Monday & Wednesday Only 
$5. G  4 x Sushi   Chicken, Tuna or Veggie  
$5. G  2 x Rice Paper Rolls  Chicken or Veggie with Ground Bin Sauce  
 
Monday & Wednesday only 
St Andrews Benton Boxes                           Sorry No Changes to Bento Boxes  
 
$5. G St Andrew’s Bento Box         Mini Meatball Sub – Muffin – Fruit & Veg 
$5 G St Andrew’s Bento Box         Cheese & Bacon Pizza – Muffin – Fruit & Veg 
$5 G St Andrew’s Bento Box         Chicken Lettuce & Mayo Wrap – Muffin - Fruit & Veg 
        
$5 A  Hotdog with Tomato Sauce 
 
$5 G  Canteen made Tortellini & Italian Sauce 
$5 G  Spaghetti Bolognese  
$5 G/GF /V Mac Cheese 
$5 G  Nacho Dipper’s  
$4 A/V  Mrs. Mac’s Spinach & Ricotta Roll 
 
Friday Only 
St Andrews Benton Boxes                      Sorry No Changes to Bento Boxes  
$5. G St Andrew’s Bento Box       2 x Fish Sticks - Muffin - Fruit & Veg           
$5 G St Andrew’s Bento Box         Chicken Lettuce & Mayo Wrap – Muffin - Fruit & Veg 
 
$5 G  Canteen made Tortellini & Italian Sauce 
$5 G  Spaghetti Bolognese  
$5 G/GF/V Mac Cheese 
$5 G  Nacho Dipper’s  
 
$5 G  Docker’s Beef Burger with Meat cheese & Sauce  
$5 G  Eagles Chicken Burger with Lettuce & Mayo  
 
$5 A  Mrs. Mac’s Cruizer Pie 
$4 A  Mrs. Mac’s Sausage roll 
$4 A/V  Mrs. Mac’s Spinach & Ricotta Roll 
 
50c A  Tomato Sauce Portion 
 
Please understand that some products are unavailable because of no stock 
from the canteen suppliers and the COVID -19  
Please be assured that the canteen will provide a substitute where we can. 
Sorry for any inconvenience.   

 



 
Did you know? 

• We use 97% fat free chicken meat and low-fat cheese. 
• We promote healthy food eating guidelines and follow the Star Choice Canteen Awards,  

National Heart Foundation and the Canteen Traffic Light Healthy Food Guidelines. 
• All foods are low in fat and salt. 

 
Please note orders after 9.00am, incorrect orders or teacher’s note will be given a cheese sandwich 
at the cost of $3.10c for sandwich and lunch bag. If the money for your child’s lunch order is 
insufficient, an alternate lunch will be provided to suit the money enclosed. Outstanding accounts will 
be sent a note home to families. When placing a cash lunch order, you must supply a lunch order 
bag and correct money. 
 
 
 PROCEDURE FOR ORDERING LUNCHES (All orders must be in by 9:00am) 
Could you please include your child’s name, class (blue or white) and order on the front of your lunch 
bag along with the correct money. 
Bags are available from the Canteen for $1.00 for 10 bags or 10c each bag. 
 
10c will be charged if lunch order is not on a bag. 
 
Could you please fold the bag no staples or tape and if you wish to wrap the money please just wrap 
in tissue (not cling wrap or foil).  Each family member must have their own lunch bag. 
 
If money is placed in the oldest family member’s bag, please write on the other child’s bag, the name 
and class (blue or white) of the child with the money.  If a child who has ordered lunch goes home sick 
it is up to the parent to notify the Canteen by 9.00am so that a refund can be given.  
  
HEALTHY EATING  
We only use wholemeal bread. Where possible we use low fat and low salt products and those 
approved by the Canteen Association and the Heart Foundation.   
 
CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS  
Volunteers are always welcome and are vital to the operation of the Canteen—without your help the 
canteen could not operate.  If you can spare some time, we’d love to hear from you.   
 
ON-LINE ORDERING with Quick-Cliq. 
Brochures are available from the canteen or front office. 
Lunch bags are provided only when ordering on-line. 
 
 
 
Maria Cross  
Canteen Manager 
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	This Sunday, 27 September, is the Feast of St Vincent De Paul, Priest. He was born in Gascony (France) in 1581; he died in Paris on this day in 1660. He was a parish priest who worked for the apostolic renewal of the clergy, founding the Congregation ...
	Congratulations to all our students who celebrated their 1st Holy Communion last weekend. Thank you to Father Marian and Father Dariusz for a beautiful Mass. Thank you to our wonderful staff for all the extra work put into this special significant mil...
	Also, congratulations to all our students who participated in our Sports Carnival last week. Well done to all students who achieved ‘Champion Boy’ or ‘Champion Girl’ in their year levels. A huge thank you to Mr Waddell and our wonderful staff, especia...
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	At this time of the year many parents and children are interested in their teachers and what is happening for the following year. There has been no formal decision as to which staff member will be teaching which grade in 2021. However, all teachers in...
	We wish all in our school community a safe and happy holiday. We remind you that full summer uniform should be worn in Term Four and we look forward to seeing our students returning on Tuesday 13th October.
	God blesses
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